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On February 8, 2024, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) issued a memorandum, QSO-24-05-Hospital/CAH, to State
Survey Agency Directors on the subject of texting of patient information and orders for hospitals and critical access hospitals
(CAHs). The memorandum revises previous CMS memorandum QSO-18-10-Hospital, CAHs Revised.

In the new guidance document CMS advised that:

• Texting patient information and the texting of patient orders among members of the health care team is permissible, if
accomplished through a HIPAA compliant secure texting platform (STP) and in compliance with Medicare Conditions of
Participation (CoPs), and

• Computerized Provider Order Entry (CPOE) continues to be the preferred method of order entry by a provider.

CMS also reminds providers that, to maintain compliance with Medicare COPs and HIPAA, all providers must utilize and maintain
systems/platforms that are secure and encrypted and must ensure the integrity of author identification as well as minimize the
risks to patient privacy and confidentiality. This includes the routine assessment of the security and integrity of texting
systems/platforms.

Click Here to read the entire February 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!

For more information or assistance with your privacy and security program, contact:

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/qso-24-05-hospital-cah.pdf
https://www.bracheichler.com/healthcare-law-update-february-2024/
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